aad oy Pl Mo

Executive Enginger
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R
Kaithal.

To
Ms. Parvinder Kaur,
Managing Director,
Mata Gujri Public School.
Kangthali (Kaithal).

No: - éqé)é Dated:- QW/DC’L&V

Subject: - Request for issuing of Building Safety Certificate of Mata Gujri
Public School Village Kangthali (Kaithal).

Reference: - Your office letter No. MGPS/Ktl/2024 dated 29.07.2024.

In this connection, it is intimated that as per report of the Sub Divisional
Engineer, Provincial Sub Division PWD B&R Br. Guhla the building cited as subject has been
inspected by the concerned Junior Engineer. During the visual inspection the structure of above
said School building is found appears safé The above valid for the year 2024-2025 i.e.

31.03.2025.

It is for kind information please.

DA/Nil

Endst. No. Dated. *

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub
Division PWD B&R Guhla for information w.r.t. his letter Memo No. 550 dated 10.09.2024.

- &
DA/Nil. ~ EXccutive Engineer.
Provl. Divn. No.Il. PWD B&R Br.,
Kaithal.




